Town of Westmoreland

Tindall Water District Transit Pipe Replacement
Bid Opening

February 28, 2023
Deputy Supervisor Charles Hebbard called this bid opening meeting to order at 2:00pm on February 28, 2023 at the Westmoreland Town Hall, 100 Station Road, Westmoreland, New York with the following Board members present; Councilperson Burton Seymour, Randy Rundle and Kirk Donley.  Also present was Dan Faldzinski  from Delta Engineering, representatives from R.B Robinson Contracting, BP Excavating, Murphy Excavating and one resident. Supervisor Eisnor was absent.
The bids were opened and read aloud by Dan Faldzinski..

The following bids were received.

Casinella Excavating                                                  $584,000.00      
                                           

R.B. Robinson Contracting


$435,400.00







B.P. Excavating




$435,400.00

Murphy Excavating



$434,630.00
Mr. Faldzinski stated the apparent lowest bid is from Murphy Excavating.
26 A motion was advanced by Councilperson Rundle to accept the bid from Murphy Excavating contingent on legal and engineering review. Councilperson Seymour seconded the motion. All Board members present voted AYE and Deputy Supervisor Hebbard declared the motion carried.
27 A motion was advanced by Councilperson Seymour, seconded by Councilperson Rundle to adjourn this meeting.  All Board members presented voted AYE and the motion was declared carried at 2:10pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Jody S. Burdick

Town Clerk

